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The Botany Department, in collaboration with the Garden Committee, successfully cultivated 

a vibrant display of various Chrysanthemum varieties, including Snowball, Rosa, Quill, and 

Decorative, which bloomed in full splendour on the campus from 1st October to 27th 

December 2024. This achievement was made possible under the leadership of our visionary 

Principal Sir, Prof. Rabi Narayan Kar, whose guidance and support inspired the team to strive 

for excellence. This impressive display not only added a pop of colour to the campus but also 

provided a unique opportunity for students and faculty to observe and learn about the 

different Chrysanthemum varieties. The vibrant blooms also attracted a variety of pollinators, 

such as bees and butterflies, which added to the campus's biodiversity. The successful 

cultivation of these Chrysanthemum varieties was a testament to the hard work and 

dedication of the Botany Department and the Garden Committee. Their efforts demonstrated 

the importance of collaboration and teamwork in achieving a common goal. The 

Chrysanthemum display also served as a platform for outreach and education, with many 

students and visitors learning about the medicinal, cultural, and ecological significance of 

these flowers. Overall, the display was a resounding success, and we look forward to future 

collaborations between the Botany Department and the Garden Committee. 



 


